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12th October 2016 

 

 

 

       

 Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Wear it Pink 2016! As one of the UK’s 

biggest fundraising events, Wear it Pink brings the entire nation together to highlight the 

importance of breast awareness, education and research. To learn more about how wear it pink 

spends the money raised for Breast Cancer Now, please visit http://wearitpink.org/.  

 

Wear it pink 2016 will be kicking off in schools on Friday 21st October. Trentham High School 

will be helping to raise money for this incredible cause. Students will be able to bring a £1 to 

school and wear non-school uniform; however, in order to participate fully in the day, we would 

encourage students to wear an item of pink clothing. The £1 will be donated to our chosen 

charity. 

 

All students are reminded that whatever they wear, it must comply with our health and safety 

policy.  The following items are deemed inappropriate: 

 

No high heels or flimsy shoes; 

No caps or chains; 

No revealing clothing i.e. hot pant style shorts, skimpy, cropped or low cut tops; 

No excessive make-up; 

Only a watch may be worn as jewellery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 “Wear it pink” for Breast Cancer Awareness 

18th March ‘16 
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Parents will be requested to collect any Student who does not comply with the required 

standards for non-uniform. 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping our school raise lots of 

money during our Wear it Pink fundraising! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Miss Meade 

Phoenix Progress Leader 


